

We hope you are enjoying the summer months. We had a fabulous week at VBS and were so thrilled to have your child there!

Coming Up - August 25th Sunday School Open House 11:15am-12pm Parents- reserve this time to talk with your child's teacher we want to partner with you in teaching your child about God and this time is important to connect! Chanelle.pergande@brooksidebc.org

DISCOVERS LAND

This quarter we continue to teach about God's amazing plan for each of our lives. Parent's please encourage your kids to complete their Sunday School handouts. These weekly papers provide an important review of all they have learned! Partner with your child to complete it and bring it back the next week!

You are INVITED
3 yr-6th grade
kids can join us
this fall for
AWANA!

Sunday nights at 5:45pm -7:15pm.

Registration opens online in July at Brooksidebc.org

WWW.BROOKSIDEBC.ORG



PHONE: 262-783-6180

EMAIL: INFO@BROOKSIDEBC.ORG

(7 O V 🔼



Newsletter July 2024

helppy

Sunny L, Sonia W, Isaac C, Hannah W.

If your child has a birthday and is not listed, please let us know we like to celebrate with you and give them a small prize!



OPEN HOUSE

PARENTS JOIN US FOR A SPECIAL OPPORTUNITY TO STEP INSIDE AND EXPLORE YOUR CHILD'S CLASS AND CHAT WITH THEIR TEACHER.

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25TH RIGHT AFTER 2ND SERVICE

Missionary Story with Intern Jesse on Wednesday Evenings 7-8pm

Kids will be dismissed from the cookout after the songs and meet in room 14!



"Freedom isn't free at all; it comes with the highest cost...
The cost of Blood" As we pause to celebrate our countries freedom let us also remember our Freedom through Christ and the blood, He shed on the cross so that we may be free from sin.